Delegate Selection Guidelines
The specific procedure used in selecting delegates to the National Youth Science Camp varies from state to state.  We ask that delegates who show definite potential for scientific leadership be selected. By adhering to the following guidelines, state selection coordinators will send delegates to the National Youth Science Camp who truly deserve to be honored as our nation’s most outstanding young science-oriented leaders and who will reap maximum benefit from the program.  

Delegates should meet all of the following guidelines:

•
be candidates for high school graduation in the spring of 2001;

•
be available to participate in the entire NYSC program (from June 28 to July 23, 2001);

•
intend to pursue a profession oriented toward science, mathematics, engineering, or medicine;

•
demonstrate superior academic proficiency, including recognition in mathematics and/or the sciences;

•
demonstrate an application of leadership abilities and social maturity through involvement in both school and community activities;

•
demonstrate skills and achievements outside the realm of science and outside the realm of academic pursuits; and

•
demonstrate a curiosity and an eagerness to explore many and varied topics.

You will find many candidates who possess superior grades and test scores; thus, selections are perhaps best based upon the leadership abilities and outside interests of those who are science-oriented academic achievers.  Remember, the Science Camp’s program is unique in its emphasis on well-rounded development.  The program is geared to honor and encourage versatile, intelligent, highly motivated students—students who will one day provide the thoughtful scientific leadership necessary in our technological age.

